
SAFEZONE: For Allies Trained Elsewhere 
 
 
If you have has training similar to the SAFEZONE training offered at BSU while you 
were at another college or university and wish to become a SAFEZONE Member here 
please complete the following and send to safezone@bsu.edu  or print and send through 
campus mail to Jay Zimmerman, Counseling Center, Lucina Hall. 
 
We want to encourage those who have been trained to be allies to the GLBTQ population 
at other universities to continue to be allies at BSU. Therefore if you provide the 
following information, we will provide you with a BSU SAFEZONE sticker for your 
door. Please copy into an email and return to us. 
 
We will put you on our email list and list you as a member on our website if you wish 
 
Name: 
 
Department or Office in the University or Residence Address: 
 
Phone (Optional): 
 
Please check: 
____Student____Faculty____Professional Staff____Staff____Administrator 
 
I want to be on the email list_______YES _______NO 
 
I agree to be listed on the website_______Yes ________NO 
 
Name 
 
Email 
 
Phone 
 
Campus address 
 
Where did you take SAFEZONE Training? 
 
How long was the training program? 
 
When did you go through the training (year)? 
 
In a paragraph describe the content of the training 
 


